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The Draft Local Plan proposes high density, multi-storey accommodation for the living who have 

wellbeing needs, so why is low density accommodation proposed for the dead who have no such 

needs? 

Looking at the adjacent cemetery, there appears to be plenty of space in the lengthy entrance 

leading to the chapel, including the chapel itself, to consider re-development there for the combined 

use of chapel and crematorium. There appears to be no justifiable reason to take new, green space 

and build on it, so reducing not only the green space at Firs Farm but also the all important sporting 

exercise area. 

The Firs Farm sporting and exercise facilities need enhancing with re-developed, modern changing 

facilities together with the proposed cafe to support the sporting, recreation and general wellbeing 

and community uses for which the whole space, an Enfield heritage site, is already well used. 

I object to the SA59 proposals and instead propose investment to enhance the identified area, and 

support the Friends of Firs Farm in their endeavours to do so. 


